





Mr. Kenneth Dyer, Superintendent

Mr. Christopher Sharpe, Principal Ms. Ebonie Dawson, Assistant Principal Mr. Maurice Gibson, Assistant Principal Mrs. Tracy Ethridge, Counselor Mrs. Candenisa Thomas, Mentor Teacher Support Mrs. Mandy Dozier, Instructional Coach

## **Early Release and Parent Teacher Conferences**

Dear Parents & Guardians:

As a reminder, parent/teacher conferences will be held, <u>August 28th & 29th.</u> Both days are half-days/early release for students. The release time for middle school students is 1:20 PM.

One of the goals for our Parental Involvement Program is to keep our parents informed of their child's progress. Parents and teachers must form a partnership and work cooperatively to achieve educational goals necessary to properly educate their children. Two scheduled conferences during the year will help to achieve these goals.

Your child's homeroom teacher will reach out to you to schedule a time for a conference. Parents will have the option to choose an in-person or virtual conference. Please indicate the time and type of conference you prefer. If you need time off from your job to attend, a letter will be provided for your employer upon your request. Your employer may also call the principal for verification or explanation.

If you have any questions concerning the conference, you may call the principal or your child's teacher.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school at 229-431-1212

Sincerely,

Christopher Sharpe, Principal